
A TRADITION OF SERVICE TO THE FEDERAL JUDICIARY 

June 26, 2020 

MEMORANDUM 

To: Clerks, United States Courts  

From: Robert Lowney 

RE: NEW PACER WEBSITE (ACTION REQUESTED) 

I am pleased to announce the launch of the Judiciary’s redesigned PACER 
information website, https://pacer.uscourts.gov.  The website, which will launch on     
June 28, 2020, provides a wide range of resources and information about PACER and 
electronic public access services to the public, as well as easy access to PACER and 
PACER-related applications.  The website was redesigned to take advantage of new 
technology and design practices. New features include:

Mobile friendly design;
Tool to search for court-specific information, such as unique flag definitions;
JSON and XML feeds of court-specific information;
Optimized search engine to improve content findability;
Interactive format to search frequently asked questions; and
New accessibility tools.

In addition, the look and feel of the PACER applications—Manage My Account and
Registration—have been updated without changing the functionality to ensure users have a 
consistent experience.  

The website URL is changing to https://pacer.uscourts.gov and traffic to pacer.gov 
will redirect to the new site starting June 28th.  
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